
Join us to discuss your best ideas for ensuring  

a robust food and agriculture system in New Mexico.  
 

Register today for a Resilience in New Mexico Agriculture Regional Meeting. 

It takes a diverse network of farmers, ranchers, processors, distributors and 

market organizers to make a difference in the future of agriculture.  
 

Who Should Attend? 

 Farmers & ranchers 

 Commercial producers & marketers (e.g., process, store, distribute or market agricultural products) 

 Educators & researchers 

 Government employees (e.g., extension agent, water and environmental policy, food safety, etc.) 

 Financial lenders & grant makers (e.g., banker or philanthropist) 

 Advocates 

 Policymakers 

 Consumers 

Registration 

There is no registration fee, but space is limited and food needs to be ordered, so reserve 

your seat now! Lunch will be provided. To register and learn more, go to the meeting 

website at http://nmfirst.org/events/resilience-in-new-mexico-agriculture.   
 

Questions? Contact us 505-225-2140 or info@nmfirst.org. 

 
 

The meetings are convened by New Mexico First and New Mexico State University-Cooperative Extension Service. 

Resilience in  

New Mexico Agriculture 

Tucumcari Convention Center 

 

New Mexico State University is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer and educator.  NMSU and the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture cooperating.  If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of an auxiliary aid or service, please contact 

the Quay County Extension Office at 575-461-0562 by March 4, 2016.  
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